
January 2024 Newsletter 
 

Happy New Year Dancers! All recital costumes have now been ordered. Costumes pictures are posted 

in the lobby for viewing. If you would like to know what size was ordered, log into your parent portal 

at www.relevedance.com, go to the Menu, go to View Costumes/Measurements, and in the Size Desc 

is the size that was ordered. Costumes start coming in between the months of March/April. We will be 

sending emails once costumes are ready to try on/pick up.  

 

Teachers will begin working on recital routines within the upcoming weeks, so attendance is important 

from now on. If your child is going to be absent, please let us know by sending us an email, texting us 

via the Remind app, or leaving a message by calling the studio (631-472-9322).  

 

Our 2024 recital will be held on Saturday June 15
th
 2024. Mandatory dress rehearsals will be June 13

th
 

and/or June 14
th
 (times TBA). Dancers that do not attend dress rehearsal will not be permitted to 

perform at the recital. Dress rehearsals are closed rehearsals with only one parent/guardian per dancer 

allowed.  Siblings (regardless of age), infants/babies, grandparents or any other guests are NOT 

allowed to attend this rehearsal- no exceptions. In February, the shows that each dance is in will be 

announced. (Please note: If your dancer is in more than one show, no comp tickets will be given). 

Recital tickets will go on sale in May and will be purchased through a third-party website 

(recitaltix.com). 

 

Keep in mind… 

 All dancers participating in the recital will be charged a $25 

mandatory media performance fee. This is not an optional fee- all 

performers are required to pay this fee in order to participate in the 

recital. It will give you access to download all your childs routines at 

the recital this year, as well as be able to send it out to as many 

people you would like. This courtesy is to ensure you can have a 

hard copy of your child performance, since photo and video at the 

recital is prohibited. 

 

 Be sure to sign up for our Remind 101. Information regarding snow 

days will be sent via text message. Information is on our website at 

www.relevedance.com for how to sign up. 

Important Dates 
 

 February 19th- 25th  
Winter Break- Studio 
Closed 

 March 28th-31st- Studio 
Closed Easter Break 

 April 20th-26th - Spring 
Break Studio Closed 

 May 19th - Picture Day 
 

 
 
 

Our 2024 Recital will be on Saturday June 15th 

 

With mandatory dress rehearsals June 13
th

 & 14th 
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